Johnson & Johnson Consumer Inc. Issues Voluntary Recall of
Specific NEUTROGENA® and AVEENO® Aerosol Sunscreen
Products Due to the Presence of Benzene

Johnson & Johnson Consumer Inc. (JJCI) is voluntarily recalling all lots of five
NEUTROGENA® and AVEENO® aerosol sunscreen product lines to the consumer level.
Internal testing identified low levels of benzene in some samples of the products.
Consumers should stop using the affected products and follow the instructions set forth
below.

The only sunscreen products impacted are aerosol products, specifically:
« NEUTROGENA® Beach Defense® aerosol sunscreen,
o NEUTROGENA® Cool Dry Sport aerosol sunscreen,
» NEUTROGENA® Invisible Daily™ defense aerosol sunscreen,

NEUTROGENA® Ultra Sheer® aerosol sunscreen, and

AVEENO® Protect + Refresh aerosol sunscreen.

ghfacebooklghyoutubeliflickr
hitps://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQKAGY 3MzYOMDE4LTM1YzIINGYWMS 1hODg2LTc2NmM3MDQxZDYwOAAQAHIWUHzzxWBNsgJ5CUIXd...  1/2




